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Dear Ms. Feldmann, 
Dear Mr. Simonfay, 
Dear Mr. Salburg, 
 
With reference to our letter of 1 July 2010, please note that the twenty-eighth meeting of the 
Compliance Committee took place on 15-18 June 2010, and not on 15-18 March 2010, as 
incorrectly indicated in the first paragraph of that letter. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Aphrodite Smagadi 
Legal Affairs Officer - Aarhus Convention Secretariat 
Environment, Housing and Land Management Division 
UN Economic Commission for Europe 
S429, Palais des Nations 
CH- 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 
 
Phone: +41 22 917 3294 
E-mail: aphrodite.smagadi@unece.org 

 


